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PLEASE HELP US SAVE THE POPULAR OPEN MORNING SURGERY 


BY CHOOSING MORE WISELY!


The doctors are struggling to cope with demand in the mornings


*****


Use afternoon appointments for:


Routine test results / Chronic Disease Management / Follow up appointments /


Mental Health Reviews / Baby checks / Non urgent medical complaints


REMEMBER! YOU CAN ASK TO SEE THE NURSE PRACTITIONER IN OPEN MORNING SURGERY


Thank you!





Acute Access


NHS England’s goal is to improve patient’s access to GP services. This practice goes a long way to meet this. The practice is open 8am-6.30pm Mon-Fri. Patients can see a GP/Nurse Practitioner on the same day at Open Morning Surgery, 8.15am-10.15am, where you can sit and wait to be seen.


Non urgent appointments are bookable for the afternoons but there will be on average a 2 week waiting time like the rest of the country. Acute Access means delivering services in a reasonable time for emergencies. Patients can ring and ask to speak to a doctor during practice opening hours. A GP will call you and if necessary ask you to come in to be seen.    


In the last 6 months (Jul-Dec) there were 317 pre booked appointments that patients did not attend. This equates to 63 hours of wasted GP/ANP consulting time!  





Practice News


Staff Changes


Receptionist Marija Sirovica has retired from the surgery after 14 years. Staff and patients wish her a long and happy retirement. Receptionist Kay Rathod also left the surgery. The practice has welcomed 2 new receptionists Lorraine Radcliffe and Molly Moore.


Practice Manager Jane Sinfield is to retire on 1st May 2020. Her post is currently being advertised and interviews for her replacement are taking place. 


The surgery has a new Specialist Services Reception Desk on the ground floor. A full time receptionist has been appointed to run the desk to direct patients for the specialist services to the correct floor/room.








  








Bulb Planting- Oadby and Wigston council has donated another 400 bulbs to the Two Steeples Medical Centre site. This is to do with the Pride of the Borough initiative. Thanks to Bill Pickering from the surgery for planting them.  Hopefully the site will be nice and colourful in the Spring.











NHS Every Mind Matters


Discover simple steps to look after your mental health. Search online every mind matters to find your way to better mental health or pick up a leaflet in the surgery at reception.  











‘Message to PPG’ Postcards-Patients are asked to fill out a ‘Message to PPG’ postcard after a visit to the surgery. They are located on the lower middle reception desk. A wall mounted post box is located just inside the entrance to the surgery to post completed cards. The cards will be collected before the upcoming PPG meeting and then any issues discussed and acted on at the meeting. The PPG thank you in advance for your feedback .





PPG (Patient Participation Group)


This is your surgery, have your say, join the PPG


If you are interested please speak to a receptionist


The next PPG meeting will be at 6.30pm on Monday 20th April 2020


All are welcome.  For more information please visit our website www.wigstoncentral.co.uk
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